
 

Driffield Junior School 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Food and Farming day at Driffield Showground 
Our year 6 pupils been invited to attend an exhibition at Driffield Showground on Wednesday 23

rd
 May that will 

encourage children to understand how science and technology helps us to produce food.  Children will have the 
opportunity to talk to people who work in agriculture, watch demonstrations and see some animals that are reared 
on farms. 
 
The event has been funded by the Driffield Agricultural Society and so is completely free. Children will be 
registered at school then we will walk down to the showground. Children will need to have sensible shoes for 
walking (no open-toed sandals) and a waterproof coat. If it is a sunny day please ensure that children have 
adequate sunscreen and a hat.   
 
Children will also need a packed lunch on that day and plenty of cool drinks. Lunches will be left at a central point 
so it is vital that they are named.  
 
If your child is currently receiving free school meals, they are entitled to a free packed lunch for this visit.  If you 
would like a packed lunch providing for your child, please let the school office know by Monday 21

st
 May.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs H Mudd 
Year 6 leader 
 
 
 


